
 
 

 

 

 

Project update: Menangle Park 
Wastewater Servicing 

 
25 June 2025 

We are enhancing the water and 

wastewater infrastructure in Menangle 

Park to support the growing community. 

This project is part of a broader strategy to 

ensure reliable and sustainable water 

services in the Greater Macarthur region.  

Sydney Water’s West Region Delivery Team is 

constructing a wastewater pumping station 

situated at the corner of Menangle Road and 

Danehill Avenue, Menangle Park.  

Along with a second new pumping station 

North of Menangle Village, this wastewater 

infrastructure will service about 4,000 new 

residential lots.  

Upcoming out-of-hours work 

In addition to our regular working hours, we 

need to complete the excavation on Saturdays 

to help us complete the project efficiently. See 

map overleaf for our work location. 

 

We plan to start on Saturday, 5 July 2025, as 

we need to work consecutively on Saturdays to 

carry out the excavation works. 

 

Excavations are expected to take up to four 

weeks, until Saturday, 26 July 2025, to 

complete, in the worst-case scenario. 

 

As you are a key member of the community, 

we’d like to talk to you about how we plan to 

manage the potential impacts of this proposal. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Timing of our work 
 

• In addition to our regular working 

hours, 7am-6pm, Monday to Friday 

and 8am-1pm Saturday, we 

anticipate to be working extended 

hours on Saturdays from 7am-5pm 

on Saturday 5 July up to and 

including Saturday 26 July 2025. 

• Local access for residents will be 

maintained. 

• Solid barriers are in place to 

minimise noise travelling including 

site sheds. 

• We will make every effort to 

minimise impacts from this work, 

however, you may experience 

some temporary noise as site 

excavation occurs. 

• Traffic control measures will be in 

place to safely manage pedestrian 

and vehicular traffic through the 

local area. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More information about this infrastructure, as well as the needs and benefits, will be shared 

with you soon. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Hilary McMahon 

Senior Project Manager, Sydney Water 

 
 
 

 
 

Who can I talk to?  
If you would like to provide feedback on our proposed out of hours work schedule or have any 

concerns, please call us on 1300 653 817 or email: westregiondelivery@sydneywater.com.au. 

To know more about this work, you can scan the QR code for more details.  

 

For other Sydney Water repairs or faults, please call 13 20 90 (24 hours).  

For billing and general enquiries, please call 13 20 92. 

All media enquiries are to be directed to the Sydney Water Media team on 8849 515. 

Work location: Corner of Menangle Road and Danehill 

Avenue, Menangle Park 

mailto:westregiondelivery@sydneywater.com.au

